
Chief,-

In reply to your letter of the 27th in-

stant, recommending the appointment of a constable

for the Woodstock Indian reserve, I have to say that

it is regretted that the Department has no funde from

which a salary could be paid for a constable's ser-

vices.

I may add that correspondence relating to

affairs connected with the reserve should be con-

ducted through Mr. 3. J. Griffiths, Indian Agent.

redericton.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Chief m. Polchia,

Woodstbok, New Brunswick.
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